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Katten Joins National Pro Bono Campaign to Support Small 
Businesses
March 31, 2020

Katten, along with 33 other law firms nationwide, has joined the Lawyers for Good Government 
Foundation to help small business owners understand and take advantage of the federal 
government's COVID-19 stimulus package. An article featured in The American Lawyer outlines the 
project, in which the law firms will work together to help businesses determine what help is available 
and assist them in filing for grants and loans available through various federal, state and local 
programs.

The first clinic is scheduled to open in New York this week, with a goal of rolling out the program 
across the US. This approach is modeled after the one the City Bar Justice Center created following 
the 9/11 attacks.

Read "Law Firm Coalition Launches National Pro Bono Campaign to Support Small Biz" in its 
entirety.

Also read:

"Top US Firms Sign Up for COVID-19 Small Business Legal Clinic Project," The Global Legal Post, 
March 30, 2020.

"Abogados probono para pequeños negocios en el año del coronavirus," La Opinión, March 27, 
2020.
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